November 29, 2023

Dear Chong De School and the Chong De Temple,

Congratulations to the Chong De School and the Chong De Temple for their 13th Annual Conference of the Inheritance and Innovation of Chinese Classical Culture. I want to offer my sincerest appreciation and gratitude towards the Chong De School and the Chong De Temple for continuing the work and legacy of Chinese Classical Culture.

The 13th Annual Conference represents an investment in community solutions to strengthen community impact and increase the well-being of residents through commitment, dedication, and devotion by committing to Tao. Your efforts in preserving and promoting Chinese classical culture are commendable and serve as a beacon of cultural education and awareness in our community. This conference is a testament to your unwavering dedication to cultural preservation and the promotion of peace and wisdom.

I am proud of the Chong De School and the Chong De Temple's dedication to supporting our community. Congratulations once again on the hosting of the 13th Annual Conference of the Inheritance and Innovation of Chinese Classical Culture. The City of Irvine is immensely proud of the Chong De School and Chong De Temple for their exemplary efforts in cultural preservation and education. May your endeavors continue to flourish and inspire, enriching our community with the profound wisdom and beauty of Chinese classical culture.

I look forward to the continued growth and success of your initiatives and the positive impact they will undoubtedly have on our community for many years to come. If I can ever be of any help, please do not hesitate to contact me at <a href="mainto:tammykim@cityofirvine.org">tammykim@cityofirvine.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Tammy Kim Vice Mayor

lanny kin

City of Irvine